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Oldham

Council

Primary School?

Is your child due to start Primary
School in September 2024?

If they were born between
1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020,
then the answer is yes.

To get your child a place in Reception

you must apply online by
opm 15 January 2024

It’s quick and easy.
You can apply online from
1 September 2023.

Contact the School Admissions
Team on: 0161 770 4213 if you
need any help or advice.

For more information visit
www.oldham.gov.uk/admissions

You can access the
internet at Oldham library.

Remember that attendance at a
school nursery does not guarantee
a place in a reception class.

Parents must make a separate
application for admission to
reception classes.




